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1. Try to Learn Something Brand New
You can never be too old to learn a brand new skill. Likewise,
no skill goes to waste. There are plenty of different websites
like Coursera that will offer you classes that can teach you
different skills. These can be invaluable to your goal of
learning a new skill or learning more about a specific topic.
If you aren’t necessarily interested in taking a course
online, you could always check out informational websites like
Life Hacker for tips and tricks that you can use in life.
Visit the best online casino to win money. Quora for looking
up specific questions. How Stuff Works to learn how to get
things done around the house and even DuoLingo to learn a new
language. There are plenty of different things that you can
find to learn about online. With so many resources at our
disposal, it’s easy to never stop learning.
2. Develop Your Own Opinions And World Views
You want to ensure that you are fully engaged with what is
going on in the world. There is nothing worse than having no
opinion about something. You will be able to subscribe to all
kinds of interesting channels on YouTube or even watch
TedTalks to get more involved with what is going on in the
world. If you would rather get to reading, you could always
check out some of the top options on Goodreads or you could
pick up a magazine about the industry you are interested in.
3. Get More Organized
Instead of finding yourself bouncing from place to place on
the Internet, go about it in an organized fashion. Try to
organize your computer so it sets you up to browse and use the

Internet productively. If your inbox is flooded with different
emails, you may want to begin sorting them and deleting things
you don’t need any more. This will not only make you more
productive on the Internet, but it can help ease any stress
you may get from having so many unread emails. You could also
use some of your free time on the Internet to check up on your
bills, check and monitor your credit score, budget, and more.
All of these things can help you use your Internet time much
more productively. If you are interested in learning more
about investing, you could look up Investopedia to get better
guidance on how to invest and handle your finances properly.
4. Update Your Personal and Professional life
You could always use the free time that you have available to
contact old friends or family members that you haven’t spoken
with recently. this will allow you to retouch with people who
meant something in your life and it could make you a happier
person overall.
No matter how you feel about your current job, it’s always
good to have an updated resume. You could update your resume
or even update your LinkedIn profile to give yourself much
more marketability when it comes time to advance in your
career. This will also give you more motivation on furthering
your skills.
5. Shop Smarter
If you are an online shopper, you will want to try to set
yourself up to shop smarter. There are plenty of different
things that you can do to make yourself a savvy online
shopper. You can lookup coupon sites like CupoNation or
Cupondunia. You can also install browser add-ons that will
help locate coupons for yourself. These things will allow you
to effectively shop smarter and save a lot of money on your
online purchases.
If you aren’t comfortable with the idea of exposing your

credit card online, you could always use online sites to do
price comparisons and narrow down your options by researching
products further.

